
 

April 5
th
, 2013 

 

 

Carter Napier 

Administrator 

City of Gillette 

Box 3003 

Gillette, WY  82717-3003 

 

Dear Mr. Napier, 

 

I am writing to ask the City of Gillette’s permission to install a Public Warning Siren on City property as 

part of Campbell County Emergency Management’s 2012-13 Public Warning Siren project. 

 

The specific site in question is the City’s property at 845 Southern Drive where the city has a water 

storage tank. I am proposing that the siren be located somewhere at the city’s choosing on the north side 

of that site. 

 

As part of Campbell County’s multi-year Public Warning System upgrade, the location of a siren at this 

site will help infill the warning siren footprint on Gillette’s southern side. 

 

The planned installation will include a Whelen WPS-2910 siren mounted on a wooden pole and utilizing 

a solar power option.  The siren is completely self-contained and requires no other supporting services or 

structures such as power, guy wires, etc.  This siren would be identical to those installed on City property 

in 2011. 

 

Basically, we need permission to put a hole in the ground and then insert our siren pole, and then being 

allowed future access for maintenance/repairs as necessary. 

 

If the City gives approval, we are expecting this project to be completed by July, 2013. 

 

I appreciate your consideration of this request and stand ready to answer any questions which might arise. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David King 

Coordinator 
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500 South Gillette Avenue 
Suite 1100   
Gillette, Wyoming 82716 
(307) 686-7477 
(307) 687-6325 FAX 
(307) 680-1519 
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